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Yes, we still make house calls and hospital visits along with providing counsel 
and prayer. I am very thankful for the lives of the dear Mexican Pastors and 
volunteers that we have the privilege of serving alongside. You never know 
from day to day what pastoral duty you will be called upon to perform. Pastor 
Luis Miguel and I were asked to bless a home. You know, an “Old Fashioned 
House Dedication”. Sometimes this service is performed after someone has 
moved into a new place and they want to have a blessing pronounced over 
their dwelling and family. But, not this time!! How about a twist that ratchets 
up the desperation of those living in a humble cardboard abode. Something 
that leaves two sisters and their families in a fearful and frantic state...

There was a falling out between a neighbor and the sisters. Their spiteful 
neighbor dug up dirt from the cemetery and slung it on the floor inside their 
new home. Why? To put a curse on all living in the house, so they would 
become sick and die. Not only did Lupita and Yadira believe that their home 
was under a spiritual curse but they were also aware that the dirt from the 
grave yard is full of deadly bacteria! This was a God Size opportunity to 
minister to these poor families who are not yet Christians but are looking for 
God’s protection over their lives.

We had a wonderful time sharing a message of hope to dispel the works of 
darkness; Jesus Christ is the Light of the World and has given us the victory 
over sin and death! We rebuked the curses and pronounced blessings, 
anointing the household with oil. Huddled together in a corner were other 
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neighbors who witnessed this sacred event 
and asked if we will also bless their homes. 
Now the two sisters come regularly to the 
mission and serve in the children’s programs, 
washing the cooking utensils and sweeping 
the floor. It is such a blessing to see God at 
work!

Pray for more Children to be reached and 
sponsored.

Pray for these two sister’s (Lupita and 
Yadira): for salvation for them and their 
households.

Pray for the expansion of God’s kingdom 
through this ministry.

Pray for Our health and provision.

Together we are Life Savers!

All contributions are tax deductible
Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)

Pastor the Poor

Teaming together to...
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Children washing their dishes after eating.


